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After school Study Lab:
 For the next two weeks study lab will

be Monday-Wednesday each week.  Make
sure you take time to finish all of your

work before spring break

Thursday
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Monday

Thursday March 14th, 2024

Daily Announcements

Tuesday
Eighth grade students, 

Please click thIs Link if you would like to Request a change to
your 4th quarter elective classes.  The deadline to request a
change is Tuesday, March 19th at the end of 8th grade lunch.

You will receive an email informing whether or not the change
could be made. 

See Mrs. Kelley if you have any questions.

PEF Scholarships (due April 15)

Petoskey Education Foundation Undergraduate
Scholarships in the amount of $500 are awarded to

qualified Petoskey Middle School students who have an
interest in furthering their education by taking summer
instructional programs related to science, technology,

music, leadership, debate, visual arts or other academic
endeavors. More information is available on the website

(follow link above). 
Completed applications are due no later than April 15.

Chicken Fajitas

NO SCHOOL

Winter Olympic

Coin Wars:

click HERE!

https://www.canva.com/design/DAF-kirRHck/t5hXD7QlR-lNSoEfY5kjNg/edit?utm_content=DAF-kirRHck&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSefTgvavfBxPl1JmLuJciCnX6bMIMl4mtZbSMge4FwM35I9jA/viewform
https://www.petoskeyschools.org/petoskey-education-foundation/scholarships/
https://www.petoskeyschools.org/petoskey-education-foundation/scholarships/
https://www.canva.com/design/DAF_N0F18-A/zIamF-15PVYo4juAqDmb0A/edit


Congratulations to this month's winners of the coloring contest.
1st place- Hunter Wadowski

2nd place- Lia Maldonado
3rd place- Emma Saxton

Next contest will start when we get back from spring break. 
Watch the announcements for the starting date.

when you see Mr.

Wilcox be sure to

congratulate him

on this

outstanding

award!

Michigan's 2024 Principal of the Year

"Jon's leadership focus is students and providing opportunities for them;”,  Wendy Zdeb,

MASSP Executive director



Last Dance of the Year: St. Patrick's Day Dance!
When: Thursday, March 14th from 3:15- 5:00

Cost: Purchase tickets during lunch for $3.00 or $3.50 at the
door

Dance Activities: Dance with DJ Swidorski, movie, open gym,
photo booth, and game room 

Concession Stand Treats: Pop, pizza and cotton candy
Theme: St. Patty's Day- be sure to wear GREEN!

Dance tickets will be on sale for $3.00 during lunch on
Wednesday, March 13th and Thursday, March 14th. 

6th Grade Track Informational Meeting
Attention sixth graders! There is an informational meeting for 6th
grade track on Thursday, March 14th at 8:15 during homeroom in
Room 128 (across from the 7th grade bathrooms). Our season is

approximately one month long and starts after Spring Break. 

*All students must have a physical ON FILE IN THE OFFICE BEFORE
the season starts. 

*Practice will be from 3:25-4:30 Monday-Thursday. 
*Please see or email Ms. Bell or Ms. Tompkins with questions!

The next/final photo club meeting will be on Monday, April 8th!
Please be ready to share your project with the group on Canva!

Girls Outreach Grants (GO Grants) are open to girls in 5th through 10th grades whoGirls Outreach Grants (GO Grants) are open to girls in 5th through 10th grades who

would like to pursue a special interest, learn or improve a skill, or participate in a newwould like to pursue a special interest, learn or improve a skill, or participate in a new

experience.experience.     The Petoskey Chamber provides financial support up to $600 per grantThe Petoskey Chamber provides financial support up to $600 per grant

recipient.recipient.     Deadline for applications is Friday, March 22Deadline for applications is Friday, March 22 ..     For more detailed informationFor more detailed information

and the Go Grant application, please visit and the Go Grant application, please visit www.petoskeychamber.com/connecting-www.petoskeychamber.com/connecting-

women-in-businesswomen-in-business ..     Please contact Lisa Hoyt at the Petoskey Chamber with any questionPlease contact Lisa Hoyt at the Petoskey Chamber with any questions

(231) 347-4150 or (231) 347-4150 or lisa@petoskeychamber.comlisa@petoskeychamber.com ..

http://www.petoskeychamber.com/connecting-women-in-business
http://www.petoskeychamber.com/connecting-women-in-business


Science Fair Club will meet after school 

in Mrs. Martin's Room until 4:30 on the following dates-

Wednesday, March 20th

Wednesday, April 3rd

Wednesday, April 10th

6th & 7th Graders interested in joining G3 next year, we plan to invite
you to some of our meetings in April & May. Please email Mrs. Burris
at burris.la.y@northmen.org (or talk with a current G3 member) if
you'd like an invitation to these meetings! 

3/14 NCMC Mechatronics trip update, Fundraising help needed
ASAP, finish/mail newsletter, CAD Class planning for April & finalize
STEM Day plan.

Help your school capture every memorable moment
in the yearbook! 

Snap some photos and send them to us! Go to
HJeShare.com, use the code (pmsyearbook) and we

will do our best to use your photos!

If there are any 8th graders that want to try out for any of the high school

choirs for the next school year please email Mrs. Saunders at the High School

to set up a time to discuss the options.  saunders.ja.t@northmen.org

G3-oops! Sorry, We will not meet this Thursday, as
it is a dance night. Watch for an email from Mrs.

Burris later this week instead! Thanks.

https://hjeshare.com/eShare/

